Cindy B. Renfrow, South Central MS Horsemen Association

Dear James and James

On behalf of our South Central Association, | would like to thank the both of you for your
generous contribution you made to our group! While | now remember you doing it in the past, this was
not expected. With the season over and awards being ordered, our bank account is on the low side. This
will definitely help with the start of our new season, which we hope to start in October.

| also want to thank you for the big contribution you made to the State Show Association. Without you, |
don't think it would be as successful as what it is. You and your foundation are very much appreciated.

Cindy B. Renfrow
South Central MS Horsemen Association



